Dr. Ammadassidenet Principal, HALF YEARLY EXAMINATION - 2024

## STD - XI

## **ENGLISH**

	B programme and the	EMO	Non R CO H H		100
TI	ME: 3 Hrs + 15 Mts		8 <sup>7</sup> 2		MARKS: 90
1	Choose the correct a below.		of the follow		20 / 1
Α.	given.				3 X 1 - 0
1.	Her silver locks were so a) Dull b)	wrinkled	c) tired	a,	smiling
2.	Indignant at her husba a) Very angry b)	pleased	c) relaxed	a)	proud
3.	The greatest disadvant a) Hope b) m	nemory c)	alertness	a) nu	
В.	Choose the correct A given.				3 / 1 - 0
4. 5.	I am for the unique hone a) retrieved b) g I was presented with a t	ranted	c) offered	d)	showered
6,		) conventional	c) accept		d) modern of chirruping.
C.	a) Confusion b  Answer all the questi	) peace	c) clun	nsy	d) chaos 14 X 1 = 14
7.	Select the correct expansion	nsion of JEE.		Entrance for E	ngineering
	<ul><li>a) Joint Engineering Ex</li><li>b) Joint Entrance Exam</li></ul>	nination	d) Joint E	Intrance cum E	Examination
8.	Choose the correct com a) Noun + Adverb b	) Noun + Noun	c) Noun +	Adjective u)	Noun + Verb
9.	Choose the correct com a) internal + net b) internal	national + network	c) internati	onal + net d) in	ternal + network
	Add a suitable Prefix to a) im - b) no	n -	c) un -	d) dis	
11.	Substitute the underline	d word with the a	ppropriate <b>p</b>	olite alternativ	ve.
•	The gentleman in the bl a) Hair dresser b) hai	r clipper C	c) nair remov	ver d) hair sp	olitter
	Choose the meaning of The workers staged a b	ovcott en masse	S.		
	o) Once a time b) e	elegantly	c) all toget	her d) mo	destly
12	Identify the sentence Da	attern of the jollov	wing.		
	le answered my question a) SVOA	1 DVCA	c) SV	OC.	d) SVIODO
14.	Choose the meaning of	the iDiOivi given i	rket" veste	rdav	
15.	a) fell down b) passed Choose the <b>clipped</b> for	n of the word " <b>u</b> i	niversity "	me u) was co	mpletely cured.
16. <u>I</u>	Replace the underlined l They asked the minister	Phrasal verb into to <u>Postpone</u> th	a single wor e meeting u	rd. ntil tomorrow.	
			Salah P		

www.Padasalai.Net www.TrbTnpsc.com 17. Fill in the blank with a suitable Relative pronoun. The cell phone \_\_\_\_\_ I bought last week is missing. 18. Choose the equivalent American English word for the underlined British English We must use pavement to avoid accidents. word. 19. Choose the right definition for the given term " dermatologist " a) one who treats ulcers b) one who treats cancer c) one who treats skin problems d) one who treats diabetes 20. Fill in the blank with correct Preposition. The police ran \_\_\_\_\_ the thieves to arrest them. a) Before b) after d) across c) against PART - II SECTION - I Answer any seven of the following. Read the following sets of poetic lines and answer any four of the following: 21. I have learned to wear many faces 4 X 2 = 8 Like dresses - home face a) What has the poet learned? b) What is the figure of speech employed here? 22. Well, ego it might be pleased enough But jealous athletes play so rough. a) What pleases the ego? Why are the athletes often rough during play? 23. Have I not reason to lament What Man has made of Man. a) Why does the poet lament? b) Pick out the word of alliteration in the given lines. 24. His power of levitation would make a fakir stare. b) What is meant by levitation? a) Who is fakir? 25. He, who does not stoop, is a king we adore We bow before competence and merit: a) Who is adored as a king? b) What is the figure of speech used in the first line? 26. Honour is a property, common to all: In dignity and pride no one need to be poor. a) Who are considered rich? b) What is their asset? SECTION - II Do as directed (Answer any three questions).  $3 \times 2 = 6$ 27. The stranger said to the boy, "Where do you live?" (Change into Indirect speech) 28. Arjun is teaching Mathematics now. ( Change into passive voice ) 29. If I had known, I would have objected strongly. ( Begin with "Had") 30. Though he is old he walks fast. ( Change into compound sentence) PART - III SECTION - I 7 X 3 = 21Answer any seven of the following: A. Explain any two of the following with Reference to the Context.  $2 \times 3 = 6$ 31. We are proud of the position we Hold; humble as we are 32. I heard a thousand blended notes While in a grove I sate reclined.

HMK - 11 - ENG -3

visits the studio again - the photo is edited - help of technology - Leacock upset over the

changes - calls it a worthless - leaves in anger.

44. Write a summary or Make Notes of the following passage:

Our blood consists of three types of blood cells; red blood cells, white blood cells and platelets. The red blood cells are small, thin and disc shaped. They are composed of an iron containing component called haemoglobin. When blood passes through the lungs each haemoglobin molecule picks up four oxygen molecules and supplies them to the body tissues. Red blood cells also transport the carbon dioxide from the tissues to the lungs. The lungs throw out this gas when we exhale. The white blood cells are big and  $f_{\text{ew}}$ compared to the red cells, numbering only one for every 700 red cells. They are the body's defenders. The soldiers that fight bacteria and other enemies. One kind for instance destroys dead cells. Other kinds produce antibodies against viruses. Some others consume and digest bacteria.

45. (a Write a letter to the editor of a newspaper complaining on the bad condition of roads due to heavy rain.

(or)

- (b) Write a letter to the Headmaster of your school, requesting him to issue you the PSTM certificate.
- 46. (a) Read the following sentences, spot the errors and correct them.
  - a. one of the boy was sick.
  - b. My brother gave me a lot of advices.
  - c. We were discussing about the matter.
  - d. He is so weak to walk.
  - e. The teacher as well as the students attend the meeting.

(or)

(b) I ill tile blattks appropriately.
a)The workers spent the day repairing the in the water pipe.( hole/whole
b) How you disobey my words? ( Use a semi/quasi mode)
you work hard, you will not pass. (Use suitable linker)
d) Mhon my feth are some t

d) When my father came home, I \_\_\_\_\_ (study). ( Use suitable form of verb)

47. (a) Read the following passage and answer the questions that follow:

All Fool's Day or April Fool's Day is a day on which people have a lot of fun pulling pranks on others. We do not know exactly how April Fool's Day began. Now it lives on as a day of fun and practical jokes. The sun starts its yearly journey towards the north from Equator on 21 March. A long time ago people celebrated that day as the beginning of the New Year. In fact many cultures around the world still celebrate New year around that time. Earlier, Europe too celebrated the New Year around 21 March till Pope Gregory changed the calendar in 1582. After that, the beginning of the New Year was celebrated on 1 January. People usually gave each other gifts for the New Year. When the date changed people gave mock gifts each other on 1 April. Some people think April Fool's day began in France

QUESTIONS:

(i) How is 'All Fools' Day' spent?

(ii) How is the sun associated with this day?

(iii) What was the change brought by Pope Gregory?

(iv) How is April 1 differentiated from January 1?

(v) What is the assumption of some people regarding April Fools' Day?

(b) Write a report of your school Annual day celebration in about 150 words.